
Proposed CSM Representative for Chancellor Search Committee

9.26.23

Proposed Faculty Rep:

Christopher Smith (full-time, BIO)

I have worked at CSM since 2006 and had a reasonable relationship with our previous Chancellors.

Through my conversations with them as a faculty member, I gained some insight into the work they

were doing and trying to accomplish. I worked with the RP group as a coach for other colleges around

the state as part of their Leading from the Middle institute and was able to be an outside observer of

several colleges directly and many indirectly as their faculty, administrators and classified staff

interacted with the executives and boards. Through these two interactions, I was able to see the

importance of consistent and reliable Chief Executives

Notes/Context:

● E-mail seeking faculty participation on Chancellor Search Committee, 9.14.23

● Call for participation in weekly newsletter, 9.15.23

● Only one faculty member expressed interest


